Hi
  This car was registered/inspected as a Collector Vehicle with the inspection sticker good until July of 2020. Due to some maintenance/repairs, the car was not available to be reinspected at that time.  
  After that, COVID set in and I could not get a renewal. I tried by mail, but was told renewal’s could only be done at motor vehicle. Most motor vehicles at that point were either closed or had lines around the block.
   I have enclosed the last inspection report for reference, but I figure at this point, this will now be an ”initial” application again. I have also enclosed two pictures of the car and the original sticker showing all the factory performance equipment, this limited edition car came with.  

                                         Thanks 

                                                      Henry Oxley
                                                      538 Challenger Way
                                                      Jackson NJ 08527
                                                      Cell 732-740-0476   

  
  
